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Subject: Opinion Piece

Read your opinion piece that appeared in The State.

If you look at where the pressure is coming from for educators, it appears to be politicians and the 
Education Oversight Committee that was created by our politicians. Clipping the Education 
Oversight's wings and placing more control with the Department of Ed and the state's school board 
could be a great start. 


Arthur Northrop
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